
Community Council Meeting Minutes
January 26, 2022
Welcome:

 Melanie Milne

Introduced Principal Brock Mitchell

Brock explained the new FLEX times, and how the students seem to really like having the daily FLEX classes.

He stated that Bonneville has had a change for the positive with the new attendance policy for athletes and 
those students in extracurricular activities. He told the group how Bryce Chamberlain has started a new 
project where students can put their names in for a weekly raffle drawing.  The students seem to like it. 
However, attendance still seems to be a problem, as well as a priority.  We have implemented a new program 
where teachers will be calling students that are not attending, and coaches will be doing home visits as well.  

Brock also explained the “new” COVID procedures, and how Bonneville will most likely not have to go to 
online learning this year.

Brock excused Lacy Peterson (counselor)  as she is still on maternity leave.

Bonneville will have the first ever class fair on the 27th and 28th of January.  This is where students can go to 
different stations and get a feel for the different electives that are available. Students will be able to start 
choosing next year’s classes the 1st week of February.

There was conversation about students needing help with FAFSA and scholarships.  How can they and their 
parents get help?  Brock told the members about Dylan (UCAA).  He is at Bonneville on a daily basis to help 
students, and there was also talk about maybe setting up some classes.

March 1st applications will go out to the teachers for extra funds distribution.

Trustland funds are in good shape. We seem to be right on target

Motion to close:

Raquelle Johnson

Members in attendance:

Brock Mitchell Melanie Milne Amy Morgan

Liz Staten Raquelle Johnson Tonnya Lones

Michele Culumber (virtual) Bryce Chamberlain (virtual) Brandon Richard (virtual)


